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Statement of the (10th) Conference of the Ta'ang Women's Organization 
 

Letter Number: 01/2025 
Date: 3 February 2025 

1. The (10th) Conference and Executive Committee Meeting of the Ta’ang Women’s Organization (TWO) was 

successfully held from (27) to (31) January 2025 in a place in the Ta’ang region with a total of (92) participants 

including conference delegates, advisors, audit teams, members, township representatives, members of Village 

Violence Reduction Committees, members of Village Women’s Representative Committees, special invitees, and 

observers from various civil society organizations. 

 

2. During the conference, various reports were submitted and discussed on the work implemented during the (2) years 

2023-2024. The organization’s vision, Mission, Structure, Strategies, Values, Aim, some Policies and situations of 

women were reviewed, and future plans were drafted. In addition, (11) Executive Committee members and (3) 

Secretariat members were elected by a secret voting system to lead the programs and works of the organization during 

the 2025-2026 conference term.   

 

3. The Conference guided and approved our Ta'ang Women's Organization to work tirelessly for peace, gender equality, 

justice, ending authoritarianism, ethnic equality, and achieving self-determination, as well as to ensure that 

participation of at least 30% of women's leadership in the establishing of a future federal union. In particular, we 

welcome the formation of the Ta’ang Revolutionary Government this year. We would like to urge all relevant groups 

to include women’s representation in every aspect and level of government formation. We hereby declare our readiness 

to work together to ensure the participation of women’s leadership is included in the Ta’ang Revolutionary 

Government. 

Contact: 

Phone- 09 40387 7690  

Signal - (+95) 9 40387 7690 


